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15 October 2019 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian  
 
Parking and dropping off students in and around the Tesco car park 
 
Last week there was an incident outside of Tesco which involved a car and one of our students. Fortunately the 
student is ok, but the situation could have been much worse. 
 
I am writing to you to recommend that you do not park in the Tesco car park or drop students off/pick them up 
outside of Tesco. This is a busy area already and by adding to the congestion I fear that there could be an 
accident involving one of our students. 
 
We encourage students to walk or cycle to school where feasible to do so. I would be grateful for your support 
with this matter, not just for the sake of being mindful of the local community, but also to ensure the safety of 
our students. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr P Gibson 
Headteacher 
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